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April 20, 2017 

 

FAMILY LAW DIVISION ANNOUNCES  
JUDICIAL ASSIGNMENT CHANGE 

 
 
Please be advised that all matters currently assigned to Judge Tamara Hall, and 
calendared in Department 22 at the Stanley Mosk Courthouse, have been reassigned to 
Judge Lawrence Riff in Department 22 and shall remain scheduled on the dates and 
times previously set, unless otherwise notified. 
 
Counsel and parties are instructed to identify the assigned judicial officer and 
department on the first page of all documents filed with the clerk, beneath the case 
number, to ensure proper departmental assignment, calendaring of hearings, and 
distribution of documents. 
 
All family law documents are to be filed in the Clerk’s Office in Room 426, located on 
the fourth floor at the Stanley Mosk Courthouse. 
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